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14/03/19 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

South East Radio 

Betty Stafford was in the school today recording songs, music, poems and interviews for 

a radio programme for South East Radio. The programme is for Christian Media Trust: 

Schools Corner. 

It is due to be on air on Tuesday March 26th after the news at 8pm. 

 

Head-Lice 

You should all have received information on Head Lice yesterday. Please check hair 

regularly. 

 

School Closed 

The school will be closed on Monday 18th & Tuesday 19th March for St. Patricks Break. 

 

Creative Schools 

As part of Creative Schools every child will be taking part in a drumming workshop with 

Neil from Drum Nature on Friday 22nd March.  It is paid for by our Creative Schools Grant. 

 

Walk/Run 

A huge thank you to all involved in Our Parents Association Walk/Run last Sunday.  It 

raised €1275.  The winner of the u12 race was our very own 5th class pupil Mitch Cullen. 

Winner of the draw for signed baseball hat was Michéal Rossiter. 

 

Rugby Stickers 

We had a great response to the rugby stickers. We have filled one poster already and 

we only need 32 more stickers to fill in the second one. Thanks to everybody who sent in 

stickers. Keep them coming.  

 

 
 

Le gach dea-ghuí 

 

 

 

__________________________ 

Margaret Furlong (Principal) 
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